
English 
This term, our English (writing) will be split into a 
Narrative unit and followed by a Non- fiction  
 
Weeks 2-5 We will be focusing on our class text The 
Queen’s Hat and writing our own adventure story. 
   
In week 5-8 Gazelle’s will be focusing on writing a 
recount about Our trip to the woods.  
 
 

Maths  
This term, the children will be learning Place Value and will 
focus on: 

• Sorting and counting objects 

• Representing objects 

• Representing numbers  

• Counting forwards 

• Counting backwards 

• Counting one less 

• Using the symbols <, > and + 

• Comparing numbers 

• Ordering numbers 

• Ordering numbers 

• Using a number line 

• Using tens and ones 

• Counting one more and one less 

• Comparing groups of objects 
 
In a shape topic, the children will learn to: 

• Recognise and name 2D shapes 

• Sort 2D shapes 

• Recognise and name 3D shapes 

• Sort 3D shapes 

• Make patterns with 2D amd 3D shapes 
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PE 
This term Gazelles will have PE on a Tuesday 
and a Thursday. 
In our core PE we are working on footwork and 
coordination as well as static balancing. 
In dance we are to hold static balances and 
transition between standing balances and floor 
balances. 
Over all of our PE this term the focus will be on 
learning to work independently and asking for 
help when appropriate. 
 

Geography  
This term, the children will be learning about our locality 
thinking about Where in the world are we? Gazelle’s will be 
learning about their local area and school locality. We will end 
the unit by creating a map to show our dream classroom.  

Science 
The children will be learning to identify the parts of the 
human body to try and answer our Big Question; What Makes 
Us Human? 
We will be looking closely at our senses and using them on 
hunts around the school to recognise which body part is used 
for each sense. 
This year we will also be looking at seasonal changes each 
term and carrying out a long- term investigation of the 
seasons. 

PSHE 
We will be looking closely at our rights and responsibilities as 
a member of Bratton School and learning to recognise 
the choices we make and understand the positive and 
negative consequences of our actions. 
 
 
 
 
  

Art 
We will be learning how to relief print. 
Gazelle’s will experiment with the amount 
of paint needed on the leaves to produce a 
detailed relief print. 
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Gazelle Class Term 1 2023 

Mrs Harrison, Mrs Hughes 

and Miss Townsend  

Computing 
This term we will be learning to use computers more 
purposefully. Develop our knowledge of logging in and 
navigating around a computer. We will learn to drag, drop, 
click and control a cursor using a mouse and use software 
tools to create art on the computer. 
 
 
 

D&T 
We will be learning to identify fruits and vegetables and 
learning about where and how they grow.  We will be looking 
at and describing their appearance along with tasting 
different combinations. We will complete the unit of work by 
chopping fruits safely and making a fruit smoothie!   


